
Ann Machado - Re: 9 Ray St. - Permit #2013-02060 - demolition of garage 

Attached is a copy of the notification we hand delivered. 
The following are the names of abutting owners:

Tracy Giles
1329 Washington Ave.

Amy Reed
13 Ray St.

Christy Lockhart
12 Lawrence Ave.

Patti O'Regane
14 Lawrence Ave. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>
To: daveingr <daveingr@aol.com>
Sent: Thu, Sep 26, 2013 10:03 am
Subject: 9 Ray St. - Permit #2013-02060 - demolition of garage

David -

I have completed my zoning review and at this point your application is incomplete. On the Demolition Call List 
& Requirement page under Additional Requirements, #1 requires that you send a written notice to the adjoining 
owners informing them that you are planning to demolish the garage. Please submit directly to me a pdf of the 
letter and a list of the property owners that you sent it to.

Thank you.

Ann Machado

Ann Machado
Zoning Specialist 
Planning & Urban Development
Portland City Hall
(207) 874-8709

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees 
about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please 
be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.   

From: <daveingr@aol.com>
To: <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 9/29/2013 5:13 PM
Subject: Re: 9 Ray St. - Permit #2013-02060 - demolition of garage
Attachments: garage,_notification_of_demo.wps
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